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We	need	fairer	prices	for	solar.	We	have	spent	many	thousands	getting	2	lots	of	
panels	to	help	our	large	family	afford	electricity	and	desperately	need	to	be	
rewarded	for	our	decision	to	help	take	the	pressure	off	the	environment.	Our	last	
bill	saw	a	drop	in	our	rebate	from	$140	for	half	the	bill	to	just	$20	savings.	So	
even	with	2	lots	of	panels	I	feel	we	are	being	ripped	off	big	time	and	we	are	really	
upset	as	when	all	this	first	started	we	were	never	told	that	it	would	end	at	a	
certain	date	and	we	are	a	family	of	10	and	can't	afford	to	waste	many,	many	
thousands	trying	to	do	the	right	thing,	only	to	be	ripped	off.	Every	household	
should	have	solar.	Think	of	the	environment	not	just	the	all	mighty	dollar.	
	
Amanda	Denniss		
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